
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children are settling well into the new school year, and it is wonderful to see the 
amazing learning that is happening across the school. In order to celebrate the 
achievements of the children, we will be introducing Celebration Assemblies for Years 1-6. 
Parents of children who have been chosen to receive a certificate will be invited into school 
to join us for these very special assemblies which will take place on Friday mornings at 9am. 

A reminder that the only jewellery permitted in school is stud earrings (no hoops or drop/
dangly earrings), watches (no smart watches) and jewellery worn for religious reasons. This 
is to ensure the safety of all children so we appreciate your support with this.  

Can we also remind you that the car park is for staff use only. Please do not use it when 
collecting or dropping off your child as it poses a health and safety risk to children leaving 
the site.  

We currently have a vacancy on our governing body and would welcome enquiries from anyone 
who is interested in filling this post. Our parent governor posts are filled but we would 
appreciate if you could pass on this information to anyone who you think may be interested.  

The PTA are organising a quiz night for their AGM on Friday 6th October at 7pm. Further 
information and additional details will be sent out next week. Any queries please email: 
pta@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

Have a wonderful week! 

Mrs Swindell 

A message from our Acting Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Monday 18th September 

Year 6 Beaumanor Hall Trip 

Tuesday 26th September 

Class 9 & 11 Herbert Art 
Gallery & Transport Museum 
Trip 

Tuesday 26th September 

Year 4 Virtual Whitby 
Parents Meeting 5pm 

Wednesday 27th September 

Class 10 Herbert Art Gallery 
& Transport Museum Trip 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Prospective Reception 2024 
Parent Meeting & Tours 9.30 
& 1:30pm 

Wednesday 4th October 

Year 5 Egyptian Day 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year R—6 Flu Vaccinations 

Dates for your diary 

• Year 6 Beaumanor Hall Trip — Monday 18th September—Children to dress up.  

• Class 12 & 13—please remember swimming kits for Friday afternoons this term. If 
you have yet to pay for swimming lessons please do so using the MCAS app. 

 

Reminders 

 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week Year 6 have learning all about the key events 
from WWII. They are really looking forward to their 
visit to Beaumanor Hall on Monday to find out more 

about what life was like during the war.  

On Wednesday Year 1 had SUPERHERO DAY! We used our 
powers of creativity to design superhero accessories, our 
powers of bravery to retrieve the stolen treasure and our 

powers of super strength to fight against pollution and 
complete the 'Superhero in Training' obstacle course! We 

had the best time on our first WOW day in Year 1! 

MCAS Update 
We have been made 
aware of an issue that 
my be effecting some 
parents when trying to 
make payments 
through the app. This 
is being investigated 
and we will provide an 
update when this issue 
has been resolved. 


